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We have been voting in Oregon by mail since 1998. We have elected Republicans, 

Democrats and independents throughout the state. Is the most secure and fair and 

free election process in the country. Numerous articles have been written about the 

success of voting by mail in Oregon. The other states Utah included have also been 

successful with their voting by mail, but political pressure from the executive office 

should not dictate what we are doing here in Oregon State. Nothing more than an 

executive order, which directs the executive branch, that is trying to ban mail and 

billets has no strength or merit. Protect mail in voting in Oregon. Thank you. 


